
	

	

5th	September	2016	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
I	am	pleased	to	say	that	final	decisions	on	2016/2017	bus	routes	into	both	St	Aidan’s	C	of	E	High	
School	and	St	John	Fisher	Catholic	High	School	have	now	been	finalised	with	some	changes	
implemented	to	make	them	viable.	
	
Therefore,	please	see	below:	-	
	
Tower	Travel	
	
Route	9	
	
Tower	have	bought	a	new	bus	for	this	route	and	as	a	result	it	will	not	be	able	to	negotiate	the	bend	
between	Barkston	Ash	and	Church	Fenton.	Therefore,	students	who	have	previously	been	picked	up	
from	Church	Fenton	Railway	Station	will	now	be	picked	up	from	Church	Fenton	Primary	School	
	
Route	10	
	
Tower	Travel	have	arranged	to	drop	students	living	in	Boroughbridge,	who	have	been	unable	to	apply	
for	a	pass	from	Stephensons,	at	a	stop	opposite	Morrisons	Superstore.	Please	note	that	this	service	is	
only	available	for	the	afternoon	service	and	is	not	available	in	the	morning.	It	is	expected	that	children	
will	arrive	at	this	drop	off	point	at	approx.	16.30.	
	
Atkinsons	
	
Route	5	
	
Dunkeswick,	Weeton,	Huby,	North	Rigton.	
	
NB	Most	of	this	route	is	covered	by	Connexions	as	part	of	the	X52	service	
	
Please	also	note	that	Transdev	offer	a	bus	service	from	Bilton	and	Jennyfields	to	St	Aidan’s	and	St	
John	Fisher	
	
	
Please	contact	your	local	operator	should	you	require	any	further	information.	
	
In	the	meantime,	please	continue	to	view	our	website	as	the	operators	continue	to	make	adjustments	
in	order	to	try	and	accommodate	student	requests	
	
Kind	Regards	
Mandie	Lumley	
Facilities	Manager	


